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I strongly oppose making in person voting on the date of an election the primary 

method. This measure, if passed, will create a hardship for people with disabilities, 

people who work multiple jobs and can’t leave work to vote, single parents who need 

child care, and many more of the most marginalized people in our state. Voting by 

mail in Oregon helps keep voting accessible to as many voters as possible. Keep 

voting by mail as the primary method in Oregon!  


